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Dear NDF member, 

 

A reminder that the next NDF meeting will be held next week: 

on Tuesday, 12th September 2017 in West Hampstead Library at 7:30 pm. The agenda 

can be found here.   

 

Minutes of the last meeting are here. 

 

The meeting will include a presentation by NIDO, the owners of the student block at 

Blackburn Road, regarding their future plans. 

  

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Keith Moffitt and Nick Jackson 

(Co-chairs) 

 

www.ndpwesthampstead.org.uk 
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